
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

All Saints CE Primary School 

& Nursery 
 

Weekly Newsletter – 17th January 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
The children have had a great week full of learning and laughter. They have 
really enjoyed immersing themselves in their new topics and the new class texts 
have certainly stirred up some excitement! If you need any further information 
about reading at our school, the books being read or wider recommendations for 
your child, please do look at our website. 
 
from Miss Ashton and all the team. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
  

   

House Trophy 

 
This week’s honours 

were won by 
Canterbury! 

Well done everyone! 

Stars of the Week! 

 
 

 

Class Dojo Winners! 

 

 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
        
 
  
 
          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 

 
 

Date  Event 

24th January  Football taster session for girls Y4-Y6 (PE kit needed) 

31st January  Spirituality Launch Day 

17th February  Break up for half term 

24th February School re-opens to all 

5th March  Parent meetings Nursery – Year 6 3.30 – 6pm 

10th April  Bee Active silent disco (during the school day) 

11th April  Easter Service 2.30pm at church 
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Visit our class blogs to see more of our work: www.allsaintsranton.co.uk  

http://www.allsaintsranton.co.uk/


 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


